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“We exist to make disciples of Jesus”   
TRUTH | CHARACTER | COMMUNITY | MISSION. 

Shelton First Baptist 

428 W. Cota St.   

Shelton, WA  98584 
 

[360.426.8461] 
 

fbc@sheltonfbc.org  
 

www.sheltonfbc.org 
 

 
 

Sunday Mornings  
9:00 + 10:30  
 

Services in Spanish 
Latino Ministry  
5 pm at FBC  
 
 
 

Pastoral Staff: 
   

† Pastor Jake Magee x.14  
     PastorJake@sheltonfbc.org 
     Senior Pastor  
 
 

† Pastor Glen Keeffe  x.13  
     PastorGlen@sheltonfbc.org 
     Senior Associate Pastor        
 
 

† Pastor Marlon Salamanca  
   Marlon@sheltonfbc.org  x.22 
     Pastor Latino Church Ministry  
 
 

† Pastor James Dale  
   PastorJames@sheltonfbc.org x.16 
    Associate Pastor / Youth Ministry  
 

 

† Pastor Ryan Clair  
   PastorRyan@sheltonfbc.org x. 11 
 Associate Worship Pastor 
 
 
 

† Anne-Marie Nakhla  

   A.Nakhla@sheltonfbc.org x. 17  
   Children’s Minister  
 

 

Office Administrator  
 

Natalie Hamilton x.15 
Natalie@sheltonfbc.org 

 
 
 
 

Custodial Support: 
 

Brian Huskey 
 
 

Bill Tondre 
 
 

Office Support Staff: 
 

Pam Boysen  x.23 

Bookkeeper, FBC & MCCS  
Notary Public 
Pboysen@sheltonfbc.org 
 
 

Sylvia Sims  x.10 
Receptionist / Worship / Sm. Grps.  
Sylvia@sheltonfbc.org 
 

Pam Kealy x.12 
Receptionist / Children’s / Youth  
pamk@sheltonfbc.org 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Welcome to the New Year!   
 
We are just beginning our New Series,  
REBUILD | the book of Ezra   

 

Though this book focuses on the renovation of a 
physical building, it’s really a story about God reno-
vating His people, who are called a temple (1 Cor. 
3:16).  At FBC, we are in the midst of a renovation.  
As exciting as a new and improved facility will be, 
God wants to use this season to refocus our attention 
on why we exist as Christians in this local church: we 
exist for people! We exist to make disciples of Jesus. 
We exist to make and be made a people of truth, with 
character, in community, and on mission for Jesus.   
 

LISTEN to our weekly sermons anytime! 
www.sheltonfbc.org/resources/sermons 

         
 

Families Reaching Families  
Building Campaign Update 
 
In 2016 God stirred our hearts to pray and plan about 
how our church might better love the people of Mason 
County with the gospel through our facility and minis-
tries; serving both the members of our church and fami-
lies in our community.  Our mission is to be a thriving 
multigenerational church that draws many people and 
families into Jesus’ family.   

 

We recognize that our building has always been a critical tool in the mission of our 
church, and certainly in this mission. With the help of so many members of our church in 
2016, we worked on a plan to enhance our facility to be more accessible, safe, welcom-
ing, and effective in serving people.   And in October of 2016, we commenced a capital 
campaign in which the members of our church pledged $878,371.00!   Here we are in 
2019 with siding that makes the exterior of our building look brand new, as well as a 
breathtaking children’s area completed.  And now we are in the last phase that includes 
an Elevator and Lobby Renovation.  And we are in need of just over 199K dollars more of 
pledges, to cover the total building cost with our capital campaign. We believe this is a 
wonderful opportunity for God’s people to come together and finish strong.  
How to Help?   In addition to your regular giving to FBC, would you pray about 
what God would have you give to help our church finish well in our renovation?   
Please prayerfully consider being one of the following:  
a Continued Giver, First Time Giver, or a One-Time Giver?   
 

Commitment Cards and more information can be found in the bulletin, or the hold-
ers on the back of the pews on Sunday. Stop by and pick one up at the Office during the 
week. Contact us and we will send it to you by mail.     

            
 

Welcome Anne-Marie Nakhla,  
our NEW Director of Children’s Ministry!   
We’re so glad to have you! Stop by the Children’s  
Area to say hello to Anne-Marie and get to know her a little.   
 
 
 

From Anne-Marie:  
Hi! I'm excited to be the new Children's Ministry  
Director at FBC. My husband Paul and I have six 
kids, ages 11 to 19. I love kids, and I am excited to 
serve the shorter population of God's kingdom at  
First Baptist Church.  

FBC Office  
will be closed  

Mon. January 21 
MLK Jr. Day. 
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Men’s Retreat Feb. 22-24!  
Courageous Leadership 

 

Lake Retreat in Ravensdale,  
Friday 6 pm.—Sunday 8 am.  
 

We are calling the men of this church to join us 
as we look at the particular calling that God has 
on men to follow  Jesus and influence others. This 
will be a unique opportunity for you to get to know 
other guys, to have fun, and of course to be encour-
aged from Scripture and in worship to follow Jesus 
practically: Register Sundays in the Family Center  

or online: sheltonfbc.org/mens-retreat   
 

$110, due by Jan. 20!  
Need help to cover cost? Let us know!   
We want you to be there!  
Q:  Sage Rylander( 360) 229-9466   
        

 
Men's’ Fellowship Potluck Breakfast  

 

Sat. January 26.  7:30 am. @ FBC   
 

 

All men are invited to join us!  We’ll share a potluck 
breakfast, and then spend time in study of 1st Timothy  

 

Q’s call Michael Scafe (360) 878-6250  
or Sage Rylander (360) 229-9466 

LiveWire Events Senior Adults 55+ or Retired 

  
 

Thursday, January 10, Senior Potluck--12:00 noon 
in the Family Center   
 

Join other seniors for our first monthly potluck of the 
new year.  Enjoy a time of good fellowship, good 
food, and a brief program. It's a great way to get ac-
quainted, or reacquainted!  Bring a main dish, or sal-
ad or dessert to share, and your own table service. 

 
Thursday, January 24, Outing to the PUD #1  
Power Plant in Potlach  
 

You've noticed this interesting building as you have 
driven by.  Now is your opportunity for a guided tour 
through the plant.  Lunch afterwards, of course.   
Leave the church at 9:30 am. and return by 2:30 pm. 
Transportation $2.00. 

 
Wednesday, January 30, Senior Men's Breakfast, 
8:00 a.m. in the Family Center   

 
We missed being together last month, but 
we are starting up again with a great 
breakfast, fellowship and time  

  to share together.   
 
Come a little early for extra  
coffee and fellowship.   
 
Suggested Donation $5. 
 

 

 

Missions Supply Workshop  
 
 

Thursday, January 10!  9:30-11:30 am. Rm. 205 
Join us as we focus on our Missions, both local 
and global, preparing and providing needed  
ministry items.  This month, we will prepare  
toiletry care bags, for community members.  
 

 Adults, and Homeschool families welcome too!   
 

Q. Call Claire Long @ (360)427-1347 

 

Ladies’ Fellowship  
February 2. 10 am—2 pm.  

 
Ladies, please plan to join us!  Special guest speaker, 

crafts and snacks!  Please RSVP to Lael Ann  
for more information! (360) 878-6250 

 
Women’s Monday Night Study will begin  
next month.  Watch for more details to come. 

  

                                               Foster Care Meeting, Sunday Jan. 20.  Rm. 101, 11:45 am.  
 

Our church family supplied Christmas for over 100 foster kids this past month.  What a giving church family FBC 
is.  During our Christmas Tree giving season we learned of the crisis currently faced within the Foster Care sys-
tem.  There are so many needs and as a church we want to learn more about how we can help.  Olive Crest will 
be hosting a meeting following the 2nd service Sunday January 20th here at FBC, in Rm. 101 off of the Family 
Center.  Light snacks will be served and we will hear from Melissa Day who is on staff with Olive Crest.  Our 
hope is to sharpen a vision for what ministry in foster care could look like throughout the year and how the dif-
ferent churches in Mason County could be involved.  How can we get the back of foster kids and foster parents 
in our church and community.  Everyone with interest is invited to attend this vision casting meeting.  If you 
have questions please contact Pastor Glen at the church office. (360)426.8461 

  

                              Have you had a loss of a loved 
one? Many have experienced deep grief, and loss, 
but are unsure how to process or  
move forward in their grief.   
You’re not alone.  Join Dan Triplett  
in this new credentialed support   
group, Grief Share. If interested call  
Dan at (360) 561.2425.  

Local Supported Missions   
 
Love INC Fundraising Event.                    
 February 2, 2019 
at the Presbyterian Church.   

We can’t say enough about the ministry to our com-
munity and how it is supported through the generous 
churches and individuals of Mason County. Thank 
you! Please join us for this special evening!  
$10 pp,  Wonderful Soup & Salad, followed by a   
Dessert Auction, and Ukulele Music by Joel Myers!   
Doors open at 4:30 pm.  
 
Would you like to  
Contribute a Dessert  
for our Auction?   
Contact Barb Johnson!  
(360) 426.3686   
 
 
 
FBC Household GAP Ministry in partnership with 
LOVE INC. is in need of gently used or new items 
for the homeless. Warm blankets and sleeping bags 
are needed as well as cook stoves (camping items).  

Please consider donating 
to this need. Bring  

donations to our basket 
in the Family Center. For 
more information contact 

Carol Kendrick @  
(360) 898.8300 

http://www.sheltonfbc.org/mens-retreat


Great Things To Come   

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Like us on FB for more events 
and info  

 facebook.com/sheltonC3  

 

                          

FBC Youth Ministry 
HS Study Group   gr. 9-12 
Sundays 9 am, in C3                                                
 

HS Youth Group. in C3                                                               
Monday 6:30-8:30 pm                
                                     
 
JH Study Group   gr. 6-8 
Sundays 9 am, in C3                                                 
 

JH Youth Group. in C3                                                                
Wednesday 6- 8 pm                

 
                

                                        
 

 

Children’s Christmas Program 
December 9th during both services!  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

AWANA BIBLE CLUB:  
Wednesdays, 6 - 8 pm.   
PK - 6th grade 
 
Welcome Back Clubbers!  
 
January.  09 Puzzle Night  
January.  16 Fake Injury Night  
January.  23 Happy Birthday Night  
January.  30 High Five Night  

 
Great Job! Keep learning Verses!  

Children’s Sunday 
School   9:00 + 10:30 am  
 

Nursery Care Rm. 104 

Toddler 2 + 3  Rm. 104 

Pre K - K  Rm. 105 

1st –3rd   Rm. 105 

4th - 5th   Rm. 106 

Children’s Ministry Minister:  

Anne-Marie@sheltonfbc.org.  

(360) 426-8461 x17 

NEW EXTENSION  17  

FBC Youth Ministry 
Pastor James Dale 
360-426-8461. 
pastorjames@sheltonfbc.org   

https://www.facebook.com/s1bcym
mailto:pastorjames@sheltonfbc.org


Return Service Requested 

First Baptist Church 
428 W. Cota St. 
Shelton, WA   98584 

January 2019 

 


